
Dear TCA Community,  

TCA’s Board of Directors’ election is right around the corner.  

This year, we have two open seats for election that are currently filled by Mrs. Kinetta Johnson and Mrs. 

Sonya Wittleder.  Both Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Wittleder are eligible for second terms.  Mrs. Johnson will 

be running for a second term while Mrs. Wittleder will not be seeking re-election. 

If you are interested in becoming a board candidate, please click here. Board candidate 

application/petitions packages are due by Thursday, February 8, 2024, at 4:00 pm.  

Click here for the associated timeline of events. If you would like to submit a candidate packet, please 

email your completed copy to our Board Clerk, Mr. Bob Swanson, at swanson@asd20.org. If you have 

any difficulties or questions, please email or call (719-332-6066) Mr. Swanson.  

Our TCA community members will have an opportunity to “meet” our candidates at the February 12th 

Board meeting. Our online election will take place March 11th – March 29th.  

To ensure a smooth voting experience, please confirm your email address in Infinite Campus by February 

21st. Electronic ballots will sent on March 11th. I look forward to our continued partnership at this 

amazing school, and I encourage you to be an active participant in this year’s election.  

Proud to be a Titan,  

Dr. Robert Thomason  

TCA President 

https://www.tcatitans.org/domain/54
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/54/TCA%20Board%20Election%20Time%20Line%202024%20January%2009%20TCA%20Board%20Meeting.pdf
mailto:swanson@asd20.org

